
 

 DATE:  September 15, 2021   

  

TO:  Jim Teele,  Project Manager 

 

FROM:  Shadi Zeidan, M/WBE Specialist 

 

SUBJECT:  M/WBE Memo for Contract 2021-021, 201 N Eugene Street Demolition   

 

The M/WBE Office reviewed the documentation submitted by D.H.Griffin Wrecking Co., Inc. 

for the 2021-021, 201 N Eugene Street Demolition to determine compliance with the City of 

Greensboro M/WBE Program Plan. The contract goals established by the Goal Setting 

Committee for the project were 5% M/WBE combined goal. Documentation submitted with the 

bid indicates D.H.Griffin Wrecking Co., Inc. met the established goal.  

 

The appendices submitted with the bid package indicates that the bidder will utilize 10% of the 

total contract value of $996,500.00 to the following MBE vendor.  

 

ID Firm Name County Description of the Work 

Contract 

Amount % 

MBE Rankin III Grading LLC Guilford Hauling $99,650.00 10.00% 

 

 

Please be reminded that during the performance of the contract, if there is a changes, the 

Department and Prime Contractor must contact the M/WBE Office for approval, prior to making 

any such changes. 

 

  

Cc   Allison Staton, M/WBE Compliance Officer  

       Timothy Jackson, M/WBE Coordinator  

       Butch Shumate, Facilities Division Manager 


